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thepaduacenter@gmail.com 

www.paduacenter.org 

 

Dear Friends of The Padua Center, 

 

“I can get my home work done; no one bothers me; I can always get the help I need,” said one of the Padua Possibilities 

students.  “I had a great time,” one summer camper cheered! The Padua Center makes a  difference in the lives of the 

children who come here because it is in the heart of the community and it touches the hearts of all who come here.  

Thanks to people like you who support us, The Padua Center will continue to help children. 

 

The Padua Center invites you to join us for the 2014 “Peaces of Art,” a banquet with a silent and live auction, to be held 

on Sunday, October 12, 2014  beginning at 5:00 p.m. at the Sullivan Center at Gesu Parish, 2049 Parkside Blvd. This 

event features artwork done by the children of the Padua Center  and a chair that has been decorated with the thumb prints 

of our children.  The event highlights the accomplishments of the Center. 

 

Ms. Doni Miller, CEO of the Neighborhood Health Association will  be our featured speaker and a special Padua 

Promoter Award will be given to Representative Marcy Kaptur. 

 

Funds generated will allow The Padua Center to continue the great work that it has been doing and will allow for 

expansion in core programs, as well as beginning some new activities including our Ujima Urban Agriculture program. 

This will be a demonstration garden of sound ecological principals, as well as a potential financial support for the Center. 

 

We know that you want to support The Padua Center and are wondering how.  There are a number of ways that you can 

be involved and we invite you to choose the path that best fits your giving plan. 

 

Sponsorships levels allow you to be a partner with the Padua Center. 

Foundational level at   $100 

Program level at   $300 

Expanding Level at   $500 

 

If you donate on the Program or Expanding Level your name or your business will be listed on our website for the next 

year. All sponsors will be listed in our “Peaces of Art” program book. 

 

Of course, there will be plenty of opportunities to place an ad in our program book. Your photo ready ad will readily make 

your business known. (Our booklet will be 8 ½” by 5 ½”)  Please email print ready ads by September 30, 2014, to: 

thepaduacenter@gmail.com 

 

Ads: Whole page--- $100 Half page--- $50 Third page--- $35 Quarter page-- $25 

 

Donations:     Finally, you may wish to donate an item or a service for our auction. Please call The Padua Center for pick 

up, delivery possibilities. (419-241-6465) 

 

Reservation and ticket information  is included in this mailing.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sister Virginia Welsh and Padua Center Board  

 

Printed materials for “Peaces of Art” provided 

by Medical Mutual of Ohio, 


